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May 21, 1992 

Mr. Jim Hayes 
Director of Handicapped Student Services 
The University of Texas at Arlington 
B 13 University Center 
P.O. Box 19348 
Arlington, TX 76019 

Dear Jim: 

Please accept our sincere appreciation for your p'a 'rticipation, and that of the wheelchair 
basketball team, during the recent Goodwill Games site visit. The great enthusiasm and spirit of our 
community was clearly evident to the Site Selection Committee members, as they remarked both in 
conversation and in media interviews. 

Committee members specifically noted their surprise and delight with the extent of sports 
expertise that exists in our area. Sandy Knapp remarked that in all her years building Indianapolis' 
program, she never hosted nor participated in a site visit that had so clearly demonstrated the sports, 
business and civic qualities of a community. It took each one of us— all pulling together--to make that 
happen. 

We are confident that the Dallas/Fort Worth Metroplex will advance in the competition for 
the 1998 Goodwill Games and we hope that we can count on your support for the process. 

Thank you again for your assistance in making the D/FW Metroplex bid effort a success. 

Most Sincerely, 

cc: 	Jim Garrett, Chair, NG,ngton Bid Committee 
Mitch & Linda Hart, Chairs, Dallas Bid Committee 
Elton Hyder III, Chair, Fort Worth Bid Committee 
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